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Comments: Dear Sirs and Madames,

 

Our family enjoys the use of our nations trails for hiking and horseback riding.  We are vehemently opposed to

opening these trails up to E-bike use.  The trails will be deteriorated with tire track ruts and the safety of hikers

and horsemen is jeapordized by E-bike users who are ivnorantto what lies around the next curve. 

 

Please, protect our nations lands as you are charged to do.  Say no to E-bike profiteers and lobbyists. 

 

 


